
 

Ref: SpringReport24/noc 
 
 
9th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well 
 
At Bloxwich Academy, we believe it is vitally important that parents and carers are kept informed of 
their children’s progress. Enclosed you will find your child’s Spring Term report.  
 
We hope that the information teachers have provided will help you to help us ensure that your child 
can be the best they can be. We are committed to doing all we can to ensure the very best 
outcomes for your children and, if we all work together, we know that your child can reach their full 
potential. 
 
We would also like to hear your thoughts and feedback about your child’s report and, at the bottom 
of this letter, there is a short survey we would like you to complete. If you could fill this in and return 
to your child’s class teacher following the half term break, we would really appreciate it. 
Alternatively, you can complete an online version here: https://forms.office.com/e/S5TjzePzSw  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and I hope you have a lovely half term break. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

      
Ms. S. Shepherd      
Headteacher (Primary) 

 
Parent Questionnaire – Spring Report 2024 

 
1. I have received and read my child’s report:       Yes  /  No 
2. The format of the report is clear and easy to understand:    Yes  /  No 
3. The report gives a good overview of my child’s attainment, progress and effort:  Yes  /  No 
4a.  I am happy with my child’s attainment:      Yes  /  No 
4b.  I am happy with my child’s progress:      Yes  /  No 
4c.  I am happy with my child’s effort:       Yes  /  No 
If you have answered no to any of the statements from 4a-c, please give further details: 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………… Class: …………………………… 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………… Date: ………………………….. 

https://forms.office.com/e/S5TjzePzSw

